
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 8/08/2022 12:07:03 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

08/08/2022 

MR Derek Thomson 
7 / 6 Michele Road ST 
CROMER NSW 2099 

RE: Mod2022/0396 - 100 South Creek Road CROMER NSW 2099 

I disagree with the removal of the 3 trees, all trees in the area are important especially 
considering the residential benefit & 
lessening the commercial aspects of the area. The trees are important & should not be lost to 
this unsightly building work. This whole building should of been demolished & parkland created 
for residential use not commercial 
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